
Joe Lauro, CPPO/CPPB 
Director 

PLEASE ADDRESS REPLY TO: 
400 South Ft. Harrison, Sixth Floor 

Clearwater, Florida 33756 
Phone:  (727) 464-3311 

FAX:  (727) 464-3925 
Website: www.pinellascounty.org/purchase 

February 20, 2018 

TO:  ALL INTERESTED PROPOSERS 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL: Lake Tarpon – Brooker Creek Watershed Management Plan 

PROPOSAL NUMBER: 178-0160-NC (SS) 

PROPOSAL SUBMITTAL IS DUE: February 27, 2018 @ 3:00 P.M. 

ADDENDUM NO. 2 

Following is additional information, clarifications, questions and responses relative to referenced Request 
for Proposal (RFP): 

CHANGE(S): 
An Oral Presentation for this project may not be exercised.  Strike the following sentence on page 11 or 
26, Section B – Special Conditions, Item 3:  A minimum of three (3) highest ranked firms (if at least 
three firms submitted and are deemed qualified to proceed) shall be shortlisted and invited to 
an oral presentation. 

QUESTION(S)/RESPONSE(S): 

1. Question:  Is it the intent of the County to select one or two consulting team(s) to perform the scope of
services for the subject RFP?
Response:  This is a single project with only one consulting team to be awarded this contract.

All other specifications, terms and conditions remain the same. 

Please remember to acknowledge receipt of this Addendum in Section G, Page 25 under Addendum No.2 and 
return with completed proposal package. 

Sincerely, 

Joseph Lauro, CPPO/CPPB 
Director of Purchasing 

http://www.pinellascounty.org/purchase
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